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18th June 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers of Class 5, 
 
We have been asked by KCC Admissions Team to share the following information with you: 
 
Is your child currently in Year 5? 
 

Are you wanting them to go to a Grammar School starting in September 2022? 
 

If yes then registration for the Kent Test is open now. 
 

Register at www.kent.gov.uk/ola before the closing date of 1st July 2021. 
 

Please remember to include your child’s full name and their current school as part of the information you 
provide.  
 

You must submit your registration to us before 1st July for your child to be able to sit the test in September. 
 

The Kent Test covers all Grammar Schools within Kent County Council.  If you wish your child to go to a 
Grammar School in Medway, Bromley, Bexley etc then you need to check with those authorities how you 
go about registering for that. 
 

Kent Test Dates are as follows: 
 

Children at a Kent Primary - Thursday 9th September 2021 (in their Primary School) 
 

Children who attend an Out of County Primary = Saturday 11th September 2021 (at a Test Centre) 
 

Tests are due to take place in September 2021, and we will continue to monitor whether any adjustments 
are required to the Kent Test process this year in the light of COVID-19.  Please register as usual if you want 
your child considered for a place at Kent grammar school in September 2022. 
 

For more information regarding the Kent Test please visit www.kent.gov.uk/kenttest  
 

If you have any questions relating to this please email kent.admissions@kent.gov.uk 

 

Regards 
 
Kent Admissions Team 
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